
Parish notices for July 2017
July is an eventful month for many of us and hopefully the weather will be kind for St Nicolas’ Afternoon Tea
(22. July, 2.00 pm - 5.00 pm). Guy and Cheryl will host an open afternoon in their home at 60 Cormorant Drive.
Earlier in the month the Little Coates Sing for Fun Singers will host Afternoon Tea with popular Sing-along
Songs on Monday, 3. July at 2.00 pm in St. Michael's. Admission is £3.50 and proceeds will go to Grimsby
Neo-Natal Unit and The Beacon

Harbour Lights Harmony Chorus will perform in concert on Friday 7. July at 7.30 pm in St. Michael’s Church.
Admission is £4 followed by refreshments (included in ticket price). Tickets available from Joan Hackfath
(01472 873 851)

The Annual Treasure Hunt happens on Friday, 21. July: Details to be confirmed, but meet in the car park
of the church hall in Swallow at 6.00 pm. There is the possibility of a meal at the Swallow Inn.
(A deposit will be required; details to be confirmed). Sign up on the sheet at the back of the church

The Ven. Mark Steadman, Archdeacon of Stow and Lindsey will be celebrating Holy Communion at
St. Nicolas’ on Sunday, 9. July.

A big thank you to all those who are helping  the parish run smoothly during the vacancy. It is good to know
we function as a team should. If anyone wants to share in the day to day care of our churches, our worship
or our projects please let Anne or the wardens know. We thank all at St Nicolas for their continued patience
with the Church repairs and refurbishment.


